KENAI LEGISLATIVE INFORMATION OFFICE

Email: Kenai_LIO@akleg.gov

Phone: 907-283-2030 / Fax: 907-283-3075

WRITTEN TESTIMONY

NAME:	_ John McCombs	
REPRESENTING:	Self	
BILL # or SUBJECT:	HB 103	
COMMITTEE:	House Fisheries	DATE: 4-2-15

In 2014 the Board of Fisheries passed 2 board-generated proposals during the last 2 hours of a 2-week long meeting.

Both proposals contained contentious reallocations.

Board-generated proposals take the public out of an open public process.

They undermine the advisory committee process.

Why even have proposals submitted if the Board of Fisheries creates their own political proposals in the 11th hour?

The Board of Fisheries should not be allowed to use board-generated proposals to reallocate exclusive of the public process.

Therefore, I support HB 103.